
 

 

Looking Ahead  

April 6 Soup & the Word  Luncheon 
April 8-9 Enneagram Workshop 
April 10 Palm Sunday 
April 14 Maundy Thursday Service, 6:30 PM 
April 17 Easter Sunday 
April 24  Congregational Meeting 
June 5 BBQ Fellowship Meal at Central Oak 

Heights 
June 15 Youth Baptism Service 

 

Welcome Newcomers! 
We hope you sense God’s presence and enjoy your  
time of worship with us today. We have a staffed  
nursery, Children’s Church for ages 3 – 1st grade,  
which will be dismissed during the worship service,  

and Sunday school for all ages. If you need assistance  
in finding any of these areas, an usher or greeter will  

gladly help you. Please take time to sign in on  
the red attendance register in your row. 

Community 
Mennonite Fellowship 

 

April 3, 2022 

Contact Us  
 

Community Mennonite Fellowship 
2985 Broadway Road, Milton, PA 17847 

570-742-7315 
www.cmfmilton.org 

Sunday worship service: 9:15 AM    Sunday school: 10:45 AM 
 

Our church office is open 

Timothy Darling 
(Lead Pastor) 

tim@cmfmilton.org  

JoAnne Geiger 
(Congregational Ministries) 

joanne@cmfmilton.org 

Jim Hostetter 
(Youth and Young Adults) 

jim@cmfmilton.org 

Amy Goodwin 
(Children’s Ministry) 
amy@cmfmilton.org 

Erv Blank 
(Finance) 

finance@cmfmilton.org 

Tammy Trate 
(Administrative Assistant) 
office@cmfmilton.org 

 
“Two Sons, One Message” 

Jim Hostetter 
. . . . . . . . . . .  

 

 

Two ways to be lost: ________ breaking and ________ 
keeping.   
 
It is possible to ______ (external) without _________ 
and ______________________(internal). Just  
because it’s possible doesn’t mean it’s _____________. 
 
The ONE MESSAGE is that the greatest __________ is 
to put all other ___________ below 
____________. 
 
We need to be _____ Christians, not _____ Christians.  
 
Be in ________________________, which requires 
________ and __________. Fan both flames. 
 

Together,  
pressing in toward Christ;  
reaching out to the world. 

By Jayden Yoder 

 

Questions to consider: 
What helps you move closer to The Father? 
 
What puts distance between you and The Father? 
 
Are you more prone to lean towards Love or Truth?    
What can you do to fan both flames? 

http://www.cmfmilton.org
mailto:audrey@cmfmilton.org
mailto:amy@cmfmilton.org
mailto:office@cmfmilton.org


Room  # Name of Class Teachers 

  201/202 Vanishing Grace Larry Seibert 

   
306 

 

Holiness: Living the 
Christian Life in the 

Modern World 

Joshua Knapp 

Join us for an adult Sunday school class today:  

 

Children’s Ministry  

 
Palm Sunday: Next week, Palm Sunday, we 
hope to have as many kids as possible help pass 
out palm branches! Keep an eye on your Remind 
messages for more details, coming soon. 

  
Spring Kid’s Nights - Ideas, anyone? We’re putting 
together a few theme nights for Wednesday evenings 
(or other nights of the week) this spring. If you have 
fun ideas or would like to help (teens and adults), 
please contact Amy Goodwin, at 570-490-6217. 

Would you like to be prayed for today? After the sermon, 
an elder will come to the front of the auditorium to anoint 
you with oil and to pray for your needs.  We encourage you 
to partake of this special time of prayer. 

 
Today: Youth-Sunday and Chicken-N-Waffle Meal: We pray that 
you are blessed as you worship with us today.  

We welcome everyone to stay for the homemade Chicken-N-
Waffle meal after Sunday school. There will be an opportunity 
to give toward the Youth Summer Trips, but there is no set price 
or expectation for the meal. Please join us and enjoy!   
      -CMF Youth 

 
All are invited to Soup and the Word Lenten Lunches, held at 
First Presbyterian Church, 47 Walnut Street, Milton, each Wednesday, 
through April 13, from 12:00-1:00 PM. The free meals, provided by 
the Milton Ministerium, are followed by a short meditation by a local 
pastor. On April 13th, Pastor Tim will share the message and CMF 
will serve the meal. If you would like to volunteer that day to help 
serve, please contact JoAnne Geiger. 
 
Enneagram Workshop, April 8 & 9—-One Workshop, Three options:    

Option 1: Friday night only, 6:30-8:30 PM, discover your number 
and delve into traits and nuances of that number. Refreshments. $20  
Option 2: Saturday only, from 9:00 AM- 2:00 PM, explore your 
type and acknowledge your ‘true self,’ as God created you; and  
view relationships with God and others from personality type. Light 
refreshments and lunch included. $40.  
Option 3: Includes both Friday AND Saturday at a cost of $50. 

Invite a friend  or your spouse and get $10 off!      
Pick up a brochure in the lobby to sign up, or contact JoAnne Geiger. 
 
Palm Sunday, April 10: Join our children and sing, “Hosanna!” and 
wave palms during a procession through the sanctuary on Palm Sunday 
morning. There will also be a special time of worship, as we return our 
wooden crosses to show “what the cross means to me.” 
 

Palm Sunday Cross Project: If you did not receive a wooden 
cross, you can pick up one in the lobby at the Lenten devotional   
table. Please reflect on what the cross means to you and    
creatively communicate that on your cross and return it next 
week, April 10, for our Palm Sunday service. See  Pastor 
Tim or contact the church office if you have questions.  

 

Youth and Young Adult Ministries 
 

“Embrace and Pursue Christ” 
 

Ignite* (Grades 6-8) and C4* (Grades 9-12): 
 

Wednesday Youth: Ignite meets 6:00-8:00 PM and 
C4 meets from 7:00-9:00 PM. Join us as we celebrate 
the completion of our “WSDM” series and prepare to 
kick off our “Relationship Series.” 

   
New Events: Watch the Online Calendar for several 
new events for April and May. Also, remember to 
“save the date” for our summer trips on your calendars. 

 
Young Adults 

 

Young Adult Sunday Morning Connection: Talk to 
Chris Long or Jim Hostetter about upcoming Sunday 
morning opportunities and how you can join in. 
  
Wednesday Group-Time: See Mike Yoder or Jim 
Hostetter for times and location. 

  

Holy Week Timeline: On a table in the lobby is a large printout of a 
Passion Week timeline, created by Bible Gateway. The drawing traces 
the steps of groups and individuals (Jesus, Peter, Judas, disciples, 
Mary Magdalene, etc.), to show at a glance what people were doing, 
where they were, and whom they were with, throughout the week. 
There are also printed copies of a proposed timeline available for you 
to take for further study. We hope you will take time to look over the 
timeline today or in the next few weeks. 
 
 Join us for a Maundy Thursday service on April 14, the evening 
before Good Friday. The event will begin at 6:30 PM, with a meal of 
soup and bread, followed by communion. Please sign up on the 
easel in the lobby by next Sunday, April 10, to help us know how 
much to prepare. 

 
Celebrate Easter with us on April 17. Easter is a 
great time to invite others to worship with us, to celebrate  
Jesus’ sacrifice and resurrection. There will be no Sunday 
school on Easter. He is risen! He is risen, indeed! 
 

Small Group? Interested in facilitating, hosting or participating in a 
small group? Spring groups will be forming after Easter. Contact 
JoAnne Geiger if you would like to be in a group! 
 
Ready for a stamp in your Journey Through the Bible Passport? 
Passports are still available in the lobby. Have your passport stamped 
for each book read and every trail completed. If you have not picked 
up copies for your family members, grab some today. We will print 
more if needed! We hope you will join us on this amazing adventure 
as we read through God’s Word! See Pastor Tim or JoAnne Geiger, 
or contact the church office for more information or for questions.  
 
Ladies, join us for ‘Tea’ along with Expectations Women Center, 
on Saturday, April 23, beginning at 10:30 AM at the Grace Baptist 
Church, 5471 Clarkstown Road, Muncy. Enjoy special ‘tea party 
treats,’ a short presentation about Expectations’ ministry and a silent 
auction to help support their ministries. Information is on the bulletin 
board and at the Welcome Desk, or speak with JoAnne Geiger. 
 

Join Big Brothers Big Sisters of NEPA as they help defend 
every child’s potential to do big, incredible things. It  takes 
only about an hour per week doing simple activities with a 
child in your community. Call Anne Snyder at 570-824-8756, 
ext 3325, or email her at asnyder@bbbsnepa.org.  

 
 

“Our Online Newsletter always has more information about events, 
but you can contact me with questions anytime, at 570-238-2250 or at 
jim@cmfmilton.org.” 
           ~Jim  Hostetter, Director of Youth & Young Adult Ministries 

 
See youth event details at:  

https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142 
 

Parents: Not getting REMIND messages?  
Text @cmfparents to the number 81010. 

 

Last Week’s Attendance:  
     Worship 247 (205 in person, 42 online)                                              

Sunday school 122 
 

Tithes & Offerings:   
     Last week: $8,156 
     Weekly Need: $10,160  

mailto:asnyder@bbbsnepa.org
mailto:joanne@cmfmilton.org
mailto:jim@cmfmilton.org
https://newsletter.dymapps.com/featured/2142

